
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
RIVER PLACE LIMITED DISTRICT

TO: THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF RIVER PLACE LIMITED DISTRICT AND TO
ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS:

IN LIGHT OF THE ONGOING NATIONAL EMERGENCY/VIRUS PANDEMIC, PLEASE NOTE

THAT the Board of Directors of the River Place Limited District’s regular meeting

scheduled for Tuesday, March 24, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. at the River Place Country Club,

4207 River Place Boulevard, Austin, Texas will not be held and has been CANCELLED.


